
 

St. John XXIII’s 4th 

Annual 

Strawberry Basket 

Fundraiser 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

It’s that time of the year again! Our spring fundraiser is just in time for Mother’s day. This 

year we are offering two different flower basket options, as well as the strawberry and 

tomato baskets.  

 

The STRAWBERRY BASKET consists of three different types of flowering strawberry plants 

(pink, white, and rose flowers) in each basket and does best in partial shade.   

The TOMATO BASKET consists of a prolific plant that can produce up to 6 lbs of 1.25” 

cherry-type tomatoes that are very sweet and tasty and does best in full sun.               

The ORANGE FLOWER BASKET consists of red, orange and yellow Calibrachoas of and does 

best in full sun.                                                                                                       

 The PURPLE FLOWER BASKET consists of cool wave pansies in purple and white and does 

best in partial shade. 

 

The cost of the hanging basket is $25.00 each or 2 for $40.00 and you can mix and 

match. 

 

Order forms and payment are due back to the school by Thursday, April 13th , 2017.  
Extra order forms will be available at the school office and on the website. If paying by 

cheque, please make it payable to:  ‘EICS’. 

 

Basket pick up is scheduled for Thursday May 11th from 12:00 – 4:30 pm and Friday 

May 12th from 9:00 am – 6:00 pm at the St John XXIII School gym (9526-89 street). 

 

All proceeds of this fundraiser will be allocated for the development of health and wellness for 

the students of St John XXIII. 

 
 

 

 

We thank you for your continued support,  

         St. John XXIII Parent School Council 

 

 

*Pictures of the two flower basket options can be found in the Smore newsletter, the ‘St. John XXIII Catholic School- 

Parent School Council’ Facebook page and the school website https://stj.eics.ab.ca 
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